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We will be learning about different European explorers. We will discuss the causes and effects of European exploration.


Visit �HYPERLINK "https://www.schools.nyc.gov/schools/k212"�https://www.schools.nyc.gov/schools/k212�  Click on “Reports” to view our CEP and additional information

















Social Studies





We will be finishing up our topic on adding and subtracting fractions and switching our focus to multiplication and division. We will be multiplying whole numbers, which will incorporate decimal operations. We will work on identifying the different decimal place values as well as multiplying and dividing with decimals. We encourage you to review your child’s google classroom with them daily to ensure that they understand the new concepts.








Math





Students will build their knowledge about subgenres of fiction, with a focus on different ways to tell a great story. We will read texts and view videos about how writers share compelling stories in literature of many types. Students will also write an expository essay telling how each genre affects the way a story is told. 


Please make sure that students are reading for 30-45 minutes every night! 








Literacy





Nov 1st- Koala Spirit Day!


Nov 2nd – ½ Day -PTC


Nov 3rd - Picture Day


Nov 7th- No School 


Nov 17th- Disney Day!


Nov 22nd- Wear Plaid Day!


Nov 23rd-24th -No School











Science 





We will be continuing our unit on The Earth System. Students are applying their understanding of where water is on Earth and how people can affect how much fresh water is available. 











Book of the Month





Our November Book of the Month is �Bad Apple by Edward Hemingway. The theme this month is Friendship. We hope that your children will share this wonderful story with you!
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Reminders





The fifth grade has been busy at work in all the subject areas. We appreciate your continued support at home and in making this a memorable school year!































































































